
We would like to invite parents 

and carers to our end of term 

summer BBQ on                         

Friday 18th July 2025. 

11.30am—1.30pm 

School will finish at 1.30pm for 

all students  

RSVP to hannah.benson@theshires.org.uk                       

by 4th July 2025 

Oakham Shires School 

3 Uppingham Road 

Oakham 

Rutland 

LE15 6JB 

 

Phone: 01572 720357 

E-mail: infooakham@theshires.org.uk 

Summer BBQ 

Please ensure all taxis are either cancelled if 

you are a3ending or re-arranged to collect 

your child at 1.30pm. 

 

Please note there is no parking    

available on site; there is public   

parking available at the Council   

Offices on Catmose Street. 


